
Weekly Newsletter 21st December 2023

Dates for the diary

Pink is the colour of the 3rd week of Advent, representing the joy 
of the season. To be “in the pink”, means to be in extremely good 
health and spirits. 
We have had such a lovely time preparing for Christmas with the 
children over the past couple of weeks as the excitement of this 
wonderful season has built. 
Wishing you all a happy and joyful Christmas when it comes. 
Thank you for all your continued support this term. Thank you also 
for all your generous Christmas gifts and well wishes. It means 
such a lot to us. 
God bless. Mrs Grace

Mrs Grace 

Month
8th January – Return to school
15th January – Stargazing 
Evening for Year 5 and Year 6 
18.30-19.30  
30th January – Maths 
Workshop for parents and 
carers.

https://vimeo.com
/893128413

Merry Christmas 
from the Diocese of Arundel 
And Brighton

https://vimeo.com/893128413


News at St Hughs

Announcements

Thank you for your support for The 
Royal British Legion and The Poppy 

Appeal. We raised £50.00 more than
last year!
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Reindeer Run 2023

The total raised for the Reindeer Run has reached £1,587.00, which is amazing!  
We managed to beat last year’s total.  Thank you for your amazing generosity.  

A special mention goes to our winners:

Best Antlers KS1:  Nela Figurska
Best Antlers: KS2:   Enzo Wong 
Most money raised in KS1:  Imogen Peaston and Joseph Peaston (joint winners)
Most money raised in KS2:  Lola Butcher 

Our winners were presented with their certificates and prizes in our end of term 
assembly on Monday. 



Information Board

Equipment
Year 1 – Year 6. Please can you supply your child with a clear 
pencil case filled with:
A glue stick, Handwriting pen x 2, pencil, sharpener, whiteboard 
pen, ruler and a selection of coloured pencils

Equipment - just a reminder!
Year 1 – Year 6. Please can you supply your child with a clear pencil case filled 
with:
A glue stick, Blue ink Handwriting pen x 2, purple ink biro, pencil, sharpener, 
whiteboard pen, ruler and a selection of coloured pencils. When we notice 
that your child is running out of supplies, we will send a slip home to let you 
know.
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Can you help Reception please?
Are you a dentist, dental nurse or hygienist or do you know anyone with a 
role in this field who may be able to visit YR to talk to them about how to 
take good care of their teeth and gums? We would be so grateful if any 
assistance in this area. Please speak to the school office or the Reception 
staff team if you think you can help, thank you.

Stargazing Event at St Hugh of Lincoln
St Hugh of Lincoln are hosting a stargazing event for Year 5 and Year 6 
children on Monday 15th January from 5.30 – 7.00pm. During the 
event, the children will be able to find and identify a number of 
constellations, with the help of stargazing expert Tom Holloway, who 
will be providing some of information about each star and its 
importance within the field of astrology. If weather is not so 
favourable, we will still be able to explore the cosmos through a variety 
of interactive resources in the wraparound, with a presentation from 
Tom to guide them in this learning. There are still spaces available for 
budding astrologers, so please see previous e-mail for details of how to 
contribute a small donation and register for the event via SCOPAY. It 
promises to be an out of this world experience!

Tom Holloway - Astrology Expert



Information Board

Safeguarding
We seek to provide a safe and happy environment for all children. This means that we have a Child 
Protection and Safeguarding Policy and procedures in place. If you are concerned about a child's welfare, 
please record your concern, and any observations or conversation heard, and report to Mrs Grace, Mrs 
Pickard or Mr Davies or dsl@sthugh-of-lincoln.surrey.sch.uk  as soon as possible the same day.

Christmas Reading Competition

•

•

•

•

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/users/sign_up
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/users/sign_in



